Warbleton Parish Council – F&GP Committee
Agenda Item 7.1 – Budget 2022/23 

The first draft of a proposed budget for 2022/23 has been prepared by the Parish Clerk/RFO in conjunction with the Chairman of the F&GP Committee. This is designed as a discussion document to assist the debate at Committee.

At the F&GOP Committee on 2nd December, the Committee will look at each budget line. However, specific attention is drawn to the following:

· Due to the level of income received in 2021/22 (Precept + CIL), we will be required to submit to an external audit in 2022. The normal cost is £200+VAT.
· Parish Clerk salary – it has been assumed that the national pay award for 20/21, effective from 1/4/21 will be 1.75%. Allowance has also been made for a national pay award of 2.5% from 1/4/22.
· Voluntary overtime hours – these are included within salary line on basis of up to 2.5 hours per week that could be offered (this does not include weeks when annual holiday is being taken)
· Grants – a figure of £1,000 has been included only to give an idea of a total. The actual amount awarded may be higher or lower and will depend on the outcome of discussions on agenda item 6.1 and the Council’s decision in January
· There is an urgent need to amend Land Registry documentation, for land owned by the Parish Council to reflect the current Parish Clerk’s address.
· A new payroll provider is required from April 2022. 2 quotes have been obtained which will be discussed under agenda item 8. One quote id for £300 + VAT, the other for £481+VAT. The lower quote has been included in the draft for illustration purposes at this stage.
· Jubilee celebrations – the Council has already agreed in principle to support he villages in their jubilee celebrations. The amount and funding will be clearer after the debate about Grants under other agenda items.

Agenda item 7.2 – Funding of 2022/23 budget

· No details are available from Wealden DC about the tax base for the calculations of the 2022/23 precept. Wealden DC has indicated, however, that all timescales are likely to be similar to last year, which means the tax base information will be available around 8th December 2021.
· It is expected that Wealden DC will need the precept information confirmed by 14th January 2022
